## Joanna Waldstreicher

From: Lindsey Frank < lfrank@rbskl.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 3:50 PM

To: Joanna Waldstreicher

Cc: Adav Noti; Cheryl Hemsley; Anthony Bell

**Subject:** RE: Advisory Opinion 2016-23 (Socialist Workers Party) - extension of time

Dear Ms. Waldstreicher:

I hereby confirm that my clients grant the Commission an extension of the statutory deadline to respond to my clients' advisory request to March 23, 2017.

Please confirm that the matter has been put off until March 23, 2017.

Very Truly Yours, Lindsey Frank

Lindsey Frank, Esq.
Rabinowitz, Boudin, Standard, Krinsky & Lieberman, P.C.
61 Broadway, 18<sup>th</sup> Floor
New York, NY 10006
Tel: 212-254-1111 ext 114

Direct: 212-254-2696 Fax: 212-674-4614

This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, any use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately.

From: Joanna Waldstreicher [mailto:JWaldstreicher@fec.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 3:48 PM

To: Lindsev Frank

Cc: Aday Noti; Cheryl Hemsley; Anthony Bell

Subject: Advisory Opinion 2016-23 (Socialist Workers Party) - extension of time

Dear Mr. Frank:

Per our conversation today, please confirm by reply email that your client is granting the Commission an extension of the statutory deadline to respond to your advisory request to March 23, 2017.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Joanna S. Waldstreicher
Office of the General Counsel, Policy Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC 20463
(202) 694-1650